
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Ref: 3378 LHO 

 

09 March 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

Notification of Education Off-Site – Tuesday 14th March 2023 

Here at Burscough Priory Academy our Personal, Social, Careers and Health Education (PSCHE) programme is 
delivered on five whole days in the year, when the subject curriculum is suspended. As part of this 
programme a visit has been organised for Year 7 on the 14 March. All students will be visiting the visit the Al-
Rahma Mosque and the Anglican Cathedral in Liverpool. The event will link directly to developing our 
students’ cultural awareness and understanding. 

Students are expected to wear school uniform and to bring a packed lunch, it is also advised they bring a 
waterproof jacket as there will be some walking involved. If your child is on free school meals, please let us 
know and we will organise a lunch for them.  

During these visits, students will be required to remove their shoes at the places of worship as a mark of 
respect. They need to ensure they are dressed respectfully with their arms and legs covered and for students 
wearing skirts this means they must wear tights. Both the Cathedral and the Mosque ask for a donation for 
visits, so we ask that you provide your child with £2 voluntary donation on the day of the trip.   

Travel to and from the venues will happen within the school day. The coach will depart at 10.00 am and will 
return to school at 1:45pm, students will then have a break for lunch before having a tailored lesson during 
period 5 that follows on from what they experienced on the trip.  

This trip is organised as part of our usual personal development curriculum. On religious grounds, if you have 
any questions or queries then please do not hesitate to contact us. Please also inform the school as a matter 
of urgency if there are any medical details we may not already be aware of. 

Yours faithfully,  

L Holcroft 

Miss Holcroft 

House Progress Leader for Attenborough House 


